
Locum MOA Initiative
Next Clinic Managers meeting will be held on
Friday, November 17th, 2023 via Zoom from

1:30pm-3:30pm

Clinic Managers Group
We invite you to do a quick survey regarding

Locum MOA Initiative. We appreciate your input!

Click Here

In case you missed it, here is a link to the Pathways Webinar
Recording presented on October 19, 2023: 

Topics covered:
Introduction to Pathways
Clinician Pathways demo
Patient fillable webforms

Pathways medical Care Directory

Questions? Interested in attending some of our
workshops?  Contact me at tanis.wynn@sidfp.com 

cell: 1-236-304-1312

The Operating Room
Tanis Wynn | November 2023

MORE RESOURCES
The Working Mind Health Care

The Working Mind (TWM) Healthcare focuses on providing workers in the healthcare
industry with the tools to promote mental health in the workplace while also reducing the

stigma of mental illness. Learn more about their training program here!

In support of our members, the South Island Division of Family Practice
provides educational opportunities for your staff at no cost to you. For us to

understand how we can best support your staff in the upcoming year, we are
seeking your input as to which of the following training opportunities you

would likely enroll your staff in. 
Complete the survey for a chance to win a $25 gift card!

Seeking your input!

Learning Hub
Did you know that you and your

staff can sign up for a free
Learning Hub account here!

Review and share the latest Update Bulletin, which includes a brief summary of the changes and
steps you can start to take to prepare.
Register for the webinar on November 27th, Cervix Screening in BC: Preparing for the Transition
from Cytology (Pap Test) to HPV Primary Screening, a collaboration with the University of British
Columbia Continuing Professional Development (UBC CPD).
Bookmark the HPV Screening Transition webpage for the latest resources.

Preparing for the Transition from Cytology to HPV Primary Screening
To help you prepare for the transition to HPV primary screening in January 2024, the BC Cancer Cervix
Screening Program invites you to:

Stay tuned for more information! If you would like to sign up for email updates, contact Melissa Yan
(Melissa.Yan@bccancer.bc.ca).

PHSA’s Learning Hub provides Community Care Providers and their medical office staff free access to
e-learning courses such as Cultural Safety, Diversity, Introduction to Cerner, eHealth (CareConnect)
Orientation, Healthcare Ethics, Transgender Cultural Safety and much more. If you are looking for

opportunities for you and your staff to learn together, Learning Hub is a great resource!

https://forms.office.com/r/wm8vP4YzFY
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8S3VLPP
https://vimeo.com/876525515/8461074d03?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/876525515/8461074d03?share=copy
mailto:tanis.wynn@sidfp.com
https://mentalhealthcommission.ca/training/twm/twm-healthcare/
https://learninghub.phsa.ca/Learner/Home
http://www.bccancer.bc.ca/screening/Documents/Cervix-UpdateBulletin-Oct2023.pdf
https://ubccpd.ca/learn/learning-activities/course?eventtemplate=646-cervix-screening-in-bc-transitioning-from-cytology-pap-test-to-hpv-primary-screening
https://ubccpd.ca/learn/learning-activities/course?eventtemplate=646-cervix-screening-in-bc-transitioning-from-cytology-pap-test-to-hpv-primary-screening
http://www.screeningbc.ca/hpvtransition
mailto:Melissa.Yan@bccancer.bc.ca
https://learninghubhelp.phsa.ca/Documents/QRG%20-%20LearningHub%20Signup%20Instructions.pdf

